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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the report on the International Workshop on
Perspectives of Relationships between Indigenous Peoples and Industrial
Corporations, organized jointly by the Administration of the Yamalo-Nenets
Autonomous Region, the Russian Association of Indigenous Peoples of the North,
Siberia and the Far East, and the secretariat of the Permanent Forum on
Indigenous Issues, with support from the Public Chamber of the Russian
Federation, held in Salekhard, Russian Federation, on 2 and 3 July 2007, and calls
upon States to fully support and accept the recommendations contained in the
report.
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